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CPU Nuclear Corporation

Y ' Nuclear :: emgr8oo

Middletown, Pennsylvania 17057-0191
717 044 7621
TELEX 84 2386
Writer's Direct Dial Nurnber:

Anril 16, 19P6
5211-86-2056

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attn: Mr. J. F. Stolz, Director
PWR Projects Directorate No. 6
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Stolz:

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station Unit 1 (TMI-1)
Operating License No. DPR-50

Docket No. 50-289
Emergency Response Capability -

Conformance to Regulatory Guide 1.97

Your letter of November 25,1985 (Reference 3) provided the results of a
review by NRC's contractor EG8G Idaho of TMI-l compliance with Regulatory
Guide 1.97, based on information provided by GPU Nuclear Corporation (GPUN) in
our October 1,1984 submittal (Peference 1).

In response to your request for information and conmnt, GPUN intends to
provide an update of our previous submittals (References 1 and 2) discussing
THI-1 compliance with the specific provisions of Regulatory Guide 1.97. This
update will consist of a newly formatted table which identifies for each
parameter the appropriate category, and TMI-l compliance with specific
provisions of Regulatory Guide 1.97 for that category. Where the TMI-l
categorization differs from that suggested in Regulatory Guide 1.97,
justification will be provided. The table will either provide a justification
where a difference exists or a schedule for upgrade. Our update will also
reflect the completion of some of the modifications proposed in our October 1,
1984 submittal.

In accordance with our submittal schedule developed during our monthly
meetings with NRC Licensing personnel, GPUN wil' "rovide a response to your
request including our updated assessment of T compliance with Regulatory
Guide 1.97 by May 15,1986.

Si ncerely,

06042%21 h04Qgg ,00cg PDG . D. Hu ill 0jr0DR Director, THI-l
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'uclear Corporation is a subsidiary of the General Public Utilities Corporation
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5211-86-2056 -2- April 16, 1986

References: (1) GPUN letter 5211-84-2252, "NUREG-0737, Supplement 1 -
Regulatory Guide 1.97 (Revision 3)," dated October 1,1984

(2) GPUN letter 5211-84-2279, "NUREG-0737, Supplement 1 -
Regulatory Guide 1.97 (Revision 3)," dated Novenber 9,1984

(3) NRC letter, John F. Stolz to Henry D. Hukill (GPUN),
" Emergency Response Capability - Conformance to Regulatory
Guide 1.97," dated November 25, 1985
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